
 

Hong Kong St. Louis School Catholic Parents Association 

Circular No. 3 (23-24) 

 

10th April, 2024 

 

Dear S5 Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Briefing Session for the Vietnam Pilgrimage Tour 

Please note that your non-refundable deposit of HK$2,000 for the captioned tour has been well 

received.  This letter serves to cordially invite you to a briefing session for parents and students at the 

MMLL at 6:30 p.m. on 16th April, 2024 (Tuesday).  You are also invited to join a Whatsapp group 

between parents and organisers for better communication. 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please send an email to slscpahk@gmail.com. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Laura Ho 

Chairperson of CPA 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Briefing Session for the Vietnam Pilgrimage Tour 

 

Dear Chairperson, 

 As parent / guardian of _________________________________ of class _____ (No. _____), I 

acknowledge receipt of the CPA circular no. 3 (23-24).  My child and ______ parent(s)/guardian(s) will 

attend the briefing session on 16th April, 2024. 

I agree / do not agree to join the Whatsapp Group and my contact number is: _________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian :_______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian :_______________________ 

Parent’s emergency contact no. :_______________________ 

Student’s mobile no. :_______________________ 

Date :_______________________ 

 

*Please delete the inappropriate option. 

Please return the reply slip to Ms Ico Yuen of School Office on or before 15th April 2024. 

Circular No. 3 (23-24) 


